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            Tel: 0121 464 1546





     Email: enquiry@stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk
           20th July 2018





                   Web site: www.stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk










     Mrs Daniels: head@stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk
Dear Parents and Carers,
I cannot believe that this is my last newsletter! I have had a fantastic time at St Paul’s and have had the opportunity to work with many inspirational people. I have been blessed. Thank you for entrusting your children to my care. St. Paul’s will always have a special place in my heart.

I have had a lovely week and the staff, have made it really special for me. I’ve been well and truly spoilt! Thank you to all the staff of the school!

The children’s assembly on Wednesday was very special. Especially when they sang the songs from the musicals – and I loved the Irish dancing too – so much talent!
 Thank you for all your generous gifts and well wishes.
All the best for the future and have a great summer!
YEAR 6
This week Y6 have led an assembly and Mass to mark their time at St. Paul’s. Their assembly was very moving and everyone shed a tear! After the Congratualtions Assembly they were presented with a 

‘St. Paul’s Hoodie’, which they haven’t taken off yet! They were given a prayer book after their final Mass to remind them that St Paul’s is always there for them.  
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Yesterday we had a picnic for the children and their families. They enjoyed playing in the sunshine and spending time together. 
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GOODBYE 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Holmes today. She has worked at St. Paul’s for nine years and been an excellent teacher; putting the needs of the children at the heart of everything she did. We thank her for all her hard work and wish her every success for the future.
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FARMERS’ MARKET 
Mrs Rooney and her Gardening Club sold plants at the farmers’ Market on Saturday. The Gardening Club have worked hard this year under the direction of Mrs Rooney. They made £150 and the Farmers’ Market gave the school a donation of £50. Many thanks!       
 
LOST PROPERTY
On a practical note – we have lots of lost proprty in school. If your child has lost an item of clothing please come into school and see if we can find it!

CHRISTOPHER CULLEN CUP

This was awarded to Max. He was chosen for his all-round commitment to life at St. Paul’s. He always works hard and joins in extra-curricular activities.

PRAYER GARDEN
The Prayer Garden was blessed today after Mass. The Prayer Garden is a very special and quiet place for the children to sit, pray and reflect. A generous donation from a parishioner has enabled us to develop the Prayer Garden.
	Dates next half term…

· 4th September- 8.45am  School opens
· 26th October – School closed, teacher training
· 29th October- Half Term
· 21st December- Christmas Holiday


May the road rise up to meet you.
May the wind be always at your back. 
May the sun shine warm upon your face; 
the rains fall soft upon your fields 
and until we meet again, 
may God hold you in the palm of His hand.
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